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     CHAPLAINCY PRAYER BULLETIN FOR MAY 2018 

 

Beloved, just so soon we are in May, the month in which students will sit for the end of the 

second semester exams. The Lord has indeed been so good to us.  

 

  

 

 

 

In the course of the month of May, let us all join daily to thank God and pray specifically for an 

item as outlined below: 

 

DAY THANKSGIVING REQUEST 

MONDAYS Let us lift our voice to the Lord for the 

gift of salvation in Christ and His canopy 

of protection over us 

Pray for the nullification of the devil’s 

attacks on staff and students. 

TUESDAYS Let us thank the Lord for provision of 

resources to run CSUC this semester 

Pray for all staff and families’well-being 

and that the Lord will equip us for the 

work assigned to each one of us. 

WEDNESDAYS Praise the Lord for the successful 

recruitment of an Assistant Registrar 

Pray that the Lord will protect staff and 

students from burglars, thieves and 

armed robbers. 

THURSDAYS Praise God for the successful vetting of 

new GHAFES and Community Church 

executives and the election of new SRC 

Executives. 

Ask the Lord to give us success in the 

quest for Presidential Charter 

FRIDAYS Magnify the Lord with us for the start of 

second semester exams 

Lift students who are having financial, 

physical or psychological challenges up 

to God for provision and the ability to 

focus on their academic work. Pray for 

an incidence free end of semester exams 

 

 

 

 

He who dwells in the shelter of the Most High will rest in the shadow of the Almighty. I will 

say of the Lord, “He is my refuge and my fortress, my God in whom I trust.” (Psalm 91:1-2) 
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